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STUDENT AFFAIRS 

October 6-10, 1980 

Monday, October 6 

No scheduled activities 

Tuesday, October 7 

10:00 a.m. 

3:00 p.m. 

4:00-5:30 p.m. 

7:30 p.m. 

Wednesday, October 8 

10:00 a.m. 

3:00 p.m. 

Thursday, October 9 

10:00 a.m. 

Friday, October 10 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

Vol. VIII, No. 6 

Chapel: Page Lectures. Dr. Frank Stagg, 
Professor emeritus of N. T., Southern 
Seminary. 

Seminary Council. Dean's Conference Room. 

Dialogue with Dr. Frank Stagg. Commons Room, 
Mackie Hall. All students invited. 

First Esther Adams Event for Student Wives. 
"Coping Skills for Ministers' Wives." Dr. 
Charles Petty. Bethea Room. 

Chapel: Page Lectures. Dr. Frank Stagg, 
Professor emeritus of N. T., Southern 
Seminary. 

Faculty meeting. Bethea Room. 

Chapel. A Service of Music. Mrs. Cindy 
Russell. 

President's FORUM - Fellowship, Refreshments, 
Dialogue. Cafeteria. 

FALL SCHOLARSHIP Letters concerning the fall semester scholar-
APPLICANTS: ships have been mailed to all applicants with 

the exception of those who applied for Frasier 
Fund awards. Students who applied for Frasier Scholarships will be notified 
as soon as approval is received from the bank which administers the trust fund. 
All applicants will be notified concerning the decisions on their applications. 

VOLLEYBALL: Volleyball team rosters and the playing sche-
dule are now posted on the bulletin board in 

Appleby. Play will begin at 7:00 p.m. on Tuesday, October 7. Sign-up sheets 
for raquetball, tennis, golf, ping-pong and pool are posted in Appleby. 

FLORIDA 
REPRESENTATIVE: 

Dr. Bill Hickem, Associate Executive Secre-
tary of the Florida Baptist Association will 
be on campus to interview interested seniors 

from Florida on October 17 from 8:30-1:30. Sign up in the Formation in Ministry 
office. 

J.B. All sys.terns are "GO" for a production of J. B ! 
The first organizational meeting is scheduled 

for Tuesday, October 7th at 3:00 p.m. in the drama workshop, Johnson classroom 
building. Come to the first gathering and bring a friend. 

(OVE;R) 



SENIORS: Seniors who have suggestions for the 1981 
Baccalaureate and Graduation speakers are 

invited to give these to a member of the Connnittee - Dr. Cook, Dr. Culpepper, 
Dr. Neely, Denice Donovan, David Helms and Susan Galasso. Also, class gift 
suggestions should be placed in the box outside the Student Affairs office by 
Friday, October 24. 

DEADLINE: The deadline to apply for the Coleman Holy 
Land Tour Scholarships is Friday, October 17. 

No applications will be accepted after this date. Information and forms are 
available in the Student Affairs office. 

STUDENT COUNCIL The Student Council will be meeting on Monday, 
MEETING: October 13 at 7 p.m. in the Mackie Conunon~ 

Room. Members are asked to bring their po= 
posals to the meeting. Members of the student body are invited to come and 
share their concerns. 

STUDENTS WITH A study is being conducted of Baptists with 
CATHOLIC BACKGROUNDS: a Roman Catholic background. Seminary stu-

dents and their spouses who would like to 
participate, please contact Joe O'Connell at 556-3529. 

CURTAIN CALL 1980: The third annual N.C. Christian Drama Confer-
ence will be held October 10-11 at Campbell 

College/F.B.C., Buies Creek, N. C. The workshop includes performances in 
straight drama, mime, puppetry, creative movement, skits and others. Instruc-
tion in lighting, sound, set design and scenery provided. Cost is $35/person 
(includes all expenses e%cept housing). See information posted outside the 
Student Affairs office. 

YOUTH ON On Saturday, September 20, twenty-eight semi-
THE. MOVE: nary youth enjoyed a Bible study and scav-

enger hunt. A special word of thanks is 
extended to the McDowell Road residents who cooperated in this activity. Th 
s-eminary youth car wash on September 27 brought in $137 .15 to help finance an 
outing to the State Fair. Thanks to all who brought their cars by; to Kevin 
Bowen for his posters, and to all the youth who participated. Congratulation 
to Tim Wade who sold the most tickets. On October 4 at 1:15, the youth will 
meet in front of Mackie Hal 1 to go see the movie, ff Joni. ff Cost: $1. 00 per 
pers-0n plus spending money. 

ANOTHER BI/POLAR 
SEMINAR: 

Students, Faculty and friends of SEBTS who 
were unable to participate in previous 
Seminars will be pleased to know that another 

BI/POLAR SEMINAR will be held in the Bethea Room, Appleby Hall, Friday and 
s·aturday, November 14-15, 1980 I Registration for this Seminar will be closed 
on October 24, 1980. To register or for more information, contact Bob Poerschke, 
Roam 301, Stealey Hall. Discover how your life and Ministry may become more 
creatively Christian by learning to understand, accept and affirm your God 
given strengths and personality the BI/POLAR way! 

DISCUSSION GROUP Interested students are invited to meet Dr. 
FORMING: Hewitt in A218 at 7:30 p.m., Thursday, 

October 9 to discuss the formation of a 
weekly, informal, voluntary discussion group. Both fellowship and serious 
discussion in a wide variety of topics is anticipated. 

PERSPECTIVES IN Perspectives in Ministry is a student orga-
MINISTRY: nization connnitted to the task of providing 

a forum for dialogue, education and ministry. 
Our first organizational meeting will be Tuesday evening, October 7th in the 
conference room in the cafeteria. Join us from 5:30-6:00 for supper and for 
a· discussion period from 6:00-7:00. We invite you to come and be a part of 
this organization and share your ideas· with us. 

Materials for the Campus Bulletin must reach the Student Affairs office by 
12'. noon on Wednesday. 
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